Rucker Boulevard National Junior Beta Club

309 Regency Drive

Enterprise, Alabama 36330

(334) 347-3535

Wednesday, January 21, 2015
Dear Parents, 

ALL Beta members attending the Beta Convention in March are expected to order a t-shirt to wear Thursday, March 19, 2015. Money for the t-shirt is due February 20, 2015, but please return this form by January 30th with your size so I can go ahead and place the orders. All chaperone(s) may include your order with your child’s (see the price list below). Please turn in all forms and money to Mrs. Burrows. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at sburrows@enterpriseschools.net or (706) 728-7563.
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =  
Please indicate the size t-shirt(s) you would like ordered:
Child Small ____    Child Medium ____      Child Large ____

Adult Small ____    Adult Medium ____      Adult Large ____      Adult XL ____ 

Child Small – Adult XL $12.00
Adult 2X ____ ($16.00)       Adult 3X ____ ($14.00) 

Total shirts ordered: ______    Total amount paid: ________

Parent’s Signature________________________________

Student’s Name__________________________________
